Hello Supporter of Uni Pres Kindercottage
As the school year winds down, we're gearing up for an exciting
summer at our Little Learners' Summer Program! This season, we're
focusing on boosting our children's math and reading skills—areas
where our community's scores often lag behind. With your help, we
can make a meaningful impact on their education.

You can contribute to our cause by donating math games suitable for ages 3-5
and 5-12. We also welcome Amazon or Walmart gift cards, which will allow us
to purchase necessary resources. Additionally, we need journals, pencils,
copying paper , and other writing materials for our book reports and writing
clubs.

Our goal is to ensure that our children not only maintain but also enhance their
cognitive skills over the summer, giving them a strong start when school
resumes. Your support in providing these essential resources is vital to

achieving this goal.
If you have any questions or need more information on how you can help,
please contact Ms. Aimee or Mr. Rose at 618-874-6505.
Thank you for considering our request and for your continued support of our
Little Learners' Program!
Warm regards,
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We want to extend our heartfelt thanks
for your time, donation, and
participation in our First Trivia Night.
The evening was filled with laughter,
deep thinking, and exciting prizes. We
cherished the opportunity to meet new
people and reconnect with familiar
friends, all while fundraising for our little
learners at UPK.

While this message does not list each
person, church, or organization
individually for their contributions—
whether it was donating gift items for
the silent auction or participating in the
games that added to the fun of the
night—we want you to know that we
recognize and deeply appreciate your
support. The love you have shown for
UPK is immeasurable, and every dollar




raised will support a worthy cause at
our center.
Once again, thank you. May God bless
you as you continue to bless others.

Thank You IFF For Providing Quality Facilities

The staff at Uni-Pres Kindercottage would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to IFF and
Interface Construction Corporation for their outstanding renovation of our new Infant, Toddlers,
and Two-Year-Old Room. Your hard work and dedication have created a wonderful space that
will greatly benefit our youngest learners. Thank you for your incredible financial support and
labor of love for our little learners!
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We're excited to announce that you can now make donations to Uni-
Pres Kindercottage through our Cash App or by scanning the UPK
QR code available on our website at www.unipreskindercottage.org.
Your generous contributions will help us continue to provide quality
early childhood education and support to our community. Thank you
for your continued support!
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